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RE: Letter from Florida and Georgia

The Special Master has received the parties’ request for an extension of the January 15, 2016
deadline for fact discovery. The Special Master requests that both Georgia and Florida provide
the two most recent requests for production of documents served on the opposing party, as well
as the two most recent document subpoenas served on third parties. After receiving and
reviewing the above, the Special Master will notify the parties if a telephone conference will be
scheduled to address the parties’ request for extension.

Thank you.
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